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Northern Georgia Second Jurisdictional Youth Department 
 
 

The Northern Georgia Second Ecclesiastical Jurisdiction Youth Department teams up with the Scholastic 

Motivation Ministries (SMM) for the Youth Crusade 2020!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Greetings in the name of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ, 

 

The Northern Georgia Second Youth Crusade 2020 will be February 1, 2020 at the House of God Church of God in 

Christ in Thomson, Georgia. Inclusive, will be the Scholastic Motivation Ministries (SMM). Registration will begin 

on October 31, 2019 and there will not be a fee to register. The deadline to register for the sessions is December 31, 

2019.    

 

Numerous competitive and non-competitive events and sessions are being offered. Spelling is back! Instead of 

every child signing up for spelling we want the best competitors from each district! Missionary Tressy Jones, the 

coordinator, suggest that each church send their best spellers to a District competition to compete to represent their 

district in the Jurisdictional Spelling Competition. She asks that you send your best students in each grade (1-2, 3-4, 

5-6, 7-8, and 9-12 grade). This will result in a vigorous competition on the Jurisdictional level. Other competitions 

will be Battle of the Bibles, Bible Bowl, Bible Recitation, and Robotics. Please visit the Jurisdictional Youth 

Department at www.ng2cogic.com for the rules for each competition, registration forms, and more information 

about SMM. 

 

This is a time for fun and fellowship with other church members throughout the Jurisdiction. We are praying for 

maximum participation and hope to set a new attendance record. Therefore, we need your help, if you would like to 

volunteer in any capacity, complete the registration form and circle the option “volunteer” and put what area you 

would like to help in. Please encourage saints, friends, family members, and guests to register. We are excited about 

what the Lord is doing in this season and you are included.   

 

Thank you in advance for your assistance and participation.  

 

 

Your servants in Christ,       

 

President Howard & Chairlady Jackson  
President Howard & Chairlady Jackson         
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